
New pay system in public sector
 Slovenia 

The EIRO industrial relations observatory reports that a July 2005 law introduces 
collective agreements into the Slovenian public sector and will require the 
government to negotiate an annual agreement on pay. However, experts and 
unions are concerned about the compulsory element included in the legislation and 
say that it could contravene the European Social Charter and International Labour 
Organisation Convention 158.
Read more at > EIROl
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